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Event- and Practice Schedule 
 
Due to some cancellations, we have updated the schedule for your convenience. Please see the 
attachment resp. our Website. 
 
Bus Shuttle between Munich Airport and Oberstdorf and Return 
 
Again we like to offer our Shuttle-Bus arrangement from Munich Airport to Oberstdorf and return. If 
you or your Team like to participate please register via  
 
 (English version)  https://eislauf-union.de/en/products 

 
Mainly the buses will end in Oberstdorf at the “Skating Centre”. After accreditation we will try to 
bring you individually to your accommodation place. A larger group, however, might be taken with 
the “Shuttle Bus” directly to their respective Hotel. In this case, accreditation can be done at a later 
stage.  
If a train ride to Oberstdorf is preferred, please ask for the famous “Bayern-Ticket”, which is available 
at the airport (ticket machines or DB Counters). Such a “Bavarian Ticket” is the cheapest way to use 
the trains - € 26 for one person / € 52 up to 5 persons – and can be used for a group of 5 persons. 
However, we like to remind you that the “Oktoberfest in München” has already started at the time of 
our event. The place of this World Largest Festivity is only about 10 walking minutes from Munich 
Main Station and the use of the train is usually very busy and sometimes “not very amusing”.  
 

Skaters’ Music 
 
The OC will copy all skaters’ music. To make our live easier, please send the skaters’ music to 
 

isu.music@cst-music.de 
 
to enable us to start copying ahead in time of the first official practice.  
 
  
 
Oberstdorf/Munich     Your Organizing Committee 
Sep. 12th, 2022 
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